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Grant Awarded from Rural Infrastructure Authority for Office in 
Yadkinville 

 

  
(Yadkinville, NC) Mountain Valley, a hospice and palliative care organization, has been selected 
as a grant recipient by the Rural Infrastructure Authority announced by Governor Roy Cooper. 
The $75,000 grant will support the repurposing of a 1,684-square-foot building in Yadkinville to 
house a new hospice care office.  
 
“We are so honored to have been selected,” said Tracey Dobson, President and CEO of 
Mountain Valley. “With this grant, we will be able to expand our footprint and services in the 
Yadkinville and surrounding communities.” 
 
Mountain Valley currently operates the SECU Hospice Care Center of Yadkin which is in close 
proximity to the office building to be refurbished at 516 Hawthorne Drive. “We are excited 
about this new office,” said Jan Bullard, Vice President of Marketing. “It represents our 
continued commitment to our mission – Creating the best experience for every patient, every 
family, every time.”  
 

 
 

Mountain Valley is a nonprofit organization providing high quality end-of-life care in 18 counties in North Carolina 

and Virginia. Through its team of hospice professionals and specially trained volunteers, Mountain Valley addresses 

the growing need for compassionate hospice care. Mountain Valley also owns and operates two hospice inpatient 



 
 
facilities: The Joan & Howard Woltz Hospice Home in Dobson, NC, and the SECU Hospice Care Center in 

Yadkinville, NC. Both offer a homelike setting for patients and families alike. The goal for both facilities is to help 

families be as comfortable as possible as they stay close by their loved one during this time when families are 

needed most. For more information, visit www.mtnvalleyhospice.org .  

http://www.mtnvalleyhospice.org/

